UMS faculty holds academic workshop
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KOTA KINABALU: Universiti
Malaysia Sabah (UMS) Science
and Natural Resources Faculty
(FSSA) organised the FSSA
Academic Workshop here
recently.

FSSA Dean, Professor Dr
Jualang Azlan Gansau said that
the workshop aims to examine,
improve and ensure that the
Education Objectives Programme
(PEO) and Learning Outcome
Programme (PLO) goals are in
line for all Bachelor’s programs
offered at FSSA.

“It is also to refine and
empower curriculum design and

delivery, in addition to planning
academic staff projections and
continuous improvement of
programmes offered at FSSA by
involving stakeholders.

“At the same time, it is an
effort towards ensuring the
quality of the programme is
always guaranteed and relevant
to the current circulation, thus
producing quality graduates
with high marketability,” he said
when speaking at the launch of
the workshop which was held at a
hotel in Kota Kinabalu.

Dr Jualang also said that he
hoped the results obtained during

the two-day workshop could
achieve the faculty and university
management’s targets to produce
human capital that contributes

to society and national
development.

“We have also rebranded the
study programme at FSSA so that
it will be in line with the course
structure as outlined by the
Malaysian Qualifications Agency
(MQA),” he said.

A total of 20 faculty academic
staff consisting of deputy deans,
programme heads, academic
quality coordinators and lecturers
attended the event.



